
Hello Chair O’Brien, 

  

 Please vote YES on SB 104 and support host entrepreneurs and working families. We host short 
and long term in the Wooster area near where the famous College of Wooster sits. We have been 
rental operators for 40 years and take pride in providing safe, clean and comfortable places for 
visitors to stay. We support every guest from tourists, college parents visiting sons and daughters, 
new residents, contractors serving the local community and beyond. It is crucial to have short term 
stays available for the community as it gives opportunity to many and creates bonds between 
people. Also, hotels are not for everyone and they do not offer the same niche levels of service and 
amenities. We have made friends, acquaintenances and wonderful memories serving others and 
wish that the opportunity remains for the future. Please support hosting. 

  

 Thank you for your time and consideration. 

  

 Sincerely, 

 Damon Phillips 


